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5. In addition, Mr. Turk claims that the UNDT has “ negatively dealt” with the application 

he submitted on 3 March 2022  in Case No. UNDT/NBI/2022/025 in which he challenged the 

procedural aspects of the decision of UNAMI .  In conclusion, he submits that there was no 

decision by the General Assembly “to downgrade [his]  




